
Wednesday, September 27th, 2023 

Dear families and students,  

UPCOMING EVENTS 

• Meet the Teacher Night: Wednesday, September 27th from 5:30-7:30 pm. Please see attachment 

for more details!! Please note that the BBQ has been moved to the breezeway in front of the 

library due to weather. We hope to see you there       

 

• National Truth and Reconciliation Day- we will be observing this as a school community on the 

afternoon of Friday, September 29th. Teachers can sign their classes up for a wide variety of 

activities.  

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS: 

SCHOOL PHOTOS:  

• Students will be given an access code in block A tomorrow. You can view and order photos using 

this code directly from the photo company. 

• Photo retake day is scheduled for October 30th. 

• Terry Fox – Thank you to everyone who donated to our run this year!  So far, we’ve raised about 

$700 from our school community. The donation link on SchoolCash Online will remain open until 

Friday if you would like to donate! 

 

CITY of NANAIMO:  

Knappett Industries Ltd is continuing construction of the Midtown Water Supply Project for the City of 

Nanaimo and will begin work in the areas around the NDSS & VIU campuses starting September 25th 

2023. 

The trail that connects VIU, the Black Diamond neighbourhood and Third Street is closed to the public 

during this time while the area is an active construction site for the installation of the water supply main. 

Have a great week, everyone! 

 

Sincerely, 

Jane Reynolds – Principal 

250-740-2000 

info.nd@sd68.bc.ca 

https://www.nanaimo.ca/your-government/projects/mid-town-water-supply-upgrades
mailto:info.nd@sd68.bc.ca

